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Gary A. Jeifries
Assistant General Counsel I
Dominion Resources Services, Inc.
501 Martindale Street, Sture 400, Pittsburgh, PA 15212-5817
Phone: 412-237-4729, Fax: 412-237-4782
E-mail: Gary.A.Jeffries@dorn.com November 18, 2013
Web Address: www.dom.com

VIA UPS OVERNIGHT MAIL ~1P1V. N~)V2O’:L3~

Ms. Debra Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: Dominion Retail, Inc. d/b/a Dominion Energy Solutions (“Dominion”)
Docket No.DM 13-188; Competitive Electric Power Supplier Application;
Response to November 13, 2013 Request of David Goyette

Dear Ms. Howland:

On July 8, 2013 Dominion submitted its competitive electric power supplier
application (“the Application”) with the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission. On
November 13, 2013, an e-mail was received from David Goyette at the New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission.

In his e-mail, Mr. Goyette requested that several corrections be made to
Dominion’s customer contracts. The changes included listing Dominion’s e-mail
address, listing information on where to locate social service agencies, and changing
references made to Granite State Electric to Liberty Utilities. Enclosed, for your
consideration, are revised contracts which incorporate the requested changes.

In addition, Mr. Goyette requested a status update on Dominion’s EDI testing.
Please be advised that Dominion Retail is scheduled to begin EDI testing on November
25, 2013. It is anticipated that testing could take up to 6 weeks to complete. Once
testing has been completed, we will submit confirmation to you.
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Sincerely

General Counsel


